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 NOTICE 

OF 

CANCELLATION 
 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

CITY OF TULSA-ROGERS COUNTY 

PORT AUTHORITY 

 
The Regular Board of Directors Meeting scheduled for November 19, 2020 at 8:30 

a.m. has been cancelled by the Board Chairman.  The next regularly scheduled 

meeting will be held on December 17, 2020 at 8:30 a.m. 

 

    Assistant Secretary 
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